
From: Taillon, Jeff
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2013 11:14:27 AM
Subject: Event Brief: South Carolina Military Officers Association of America (MOAA) Council, 10/

7, Greenville

Katherine,

The Governor will be speaking at the South Carolina Military Officers Association of America (MOAA)
Council on 10/ 7 in Greenville would you mind providing the Economic Development information for that 
event.

Jeff

Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line
(803) 767-7653|Cell
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